NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTEN

Links Road - Nyali

P. 0. Box 81050,

Mombasa.

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mom_basa Parents Club

17.12.2020

Dear Parents,
RE: END OF TERM TWO CIRCULAR FOR GRADE FOUR (4) AND STD 8

We are almost coming to the end of our unique second term where the two classes have had
adequate time with their teachers and covered quite a reasonable portion of the curriculum
design/syllabus.

[t has not been easy teaching for more than five hours with the mask on. It has equally not
been easy supervising these angels and ensuring they adhere to the Ministry of Health
protocols. So far so good.

We are totally very grateful to the Almighty God for seeing us through this difficult
moments. What a wonderful God we serve!!

Kindly note the following key dates.

I. CLOSING DATES: While we are aware that ALL schools are expected to close on
Wednesday 23" Dec, 2020 next week, we have resolved to close on Friday 18" of
December, 2020 at exactly 4:00pm.This will give our dear parents ample time
especially those who would wish to travel as a family either to upcountry or for
holiday. Please as you travel keep safe.

2. OPENING DATE: We shall open the school on Tuesday the 5™ day of January,
2021,

SCHOOL FEES: My good parents, I know for sure due to Covid-19 pandemic we all have
had very challenging moments on matters of finance among various issues. We appreciate
the effort made by the parents who cleared their fees in good time. As we close we still have
quite a good amount as fee balance. We appeal to this parents to clear before close of school.
This will allow us to meet our other obligations and also ensure that our staff are paid
December salary and to come back in January set to finish the year in style. Kindly clear
your fee balance.

They have a two weeks break and I request that as much as I expect our Champion class to
keep reading and revising thoroughly due to their KCPE that will be on 22" March, 2021,
let Grade 4 pupils get complete rest — they are only but babies.



Lastly may I take this opportunity to thank ALL our highly esteemed parents for your support
and co-operation during these months grade 4 and Std 8 have been here. They have had the
best of their time in the school given that they are the only two classes in session despite the
challenges.

N.B: You will get a full school Circular outlining our preparedness to receive the whole
school back and how we intend to navigate through the Covid-19 pandemic until God clears
it off the surface of the earth. ‘

Thank you all and God bless you abundantly. Thank you for the gifts we have already
received. We appreciate your kind gestures.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to you ALL!!
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